
Park Way Primary School 

Next year, I am in Maple Class.   

It is a Year 3/4 class.  

 
  

 

Hi, I’m Mrs Hendry.  I have worked at Park Way for 

over two years now, but have had a connection with 

the school which goes back twenty years, as two of 

my sons have attended here in the past. They loved 

their time at Park Way, especially my youngest son 

who returned to do a week’s work experience in 

2023.  During my time as a teaching assistant, I have 

enjoyed seeing pupils develop their learning with 

my support. I am very patient, understanding and 

welcoming. Therefore, if you have any concerns or 

worries, then I would say I’m a person you can talk 

to. I look forward to getting to know you better as 

your class teaching assistant and I am very confident 

that we are all going to have a great year together! 

 

 

My teaching assistants are 

Mrs Hendry and Mrs Abdi 

My teacher is  

Miss Churchill 
Mrs Ord 

will also teach in Year 3/4 

 

Welcome to Maple Class! 

I am Miss Churchill – I am looking forward to having you in 
Maple Class from September. I very much believe that the 
classroom is for all of us and your input into it matters. Very 
soon you will know where everything is and what to do if you 
need help with any of your learning. I hope that you will 
particularly enjoy our book corner with its cushions, blankets 
and lights. It is a calming and welcoming area to read in.  In 
my spare time, I enjoy spending time with my daughter 
(when she is home from University), reading and the 
occasional trip to Bluewater!! 
 Enjoy your summer break and I’ll see you in September! 

My name is Mrs Ord and I will be working across Key 

Stage 2 this year. I may also take your class when your 

teacher is in a meeting, poorly or is having their PPA. I 

love singing and I regularly lead Singing Assemblies as well 

as the school choir where we learn lots of songs and 

perform at various venues. Outside of school, I love 

nothing more than catching up with my friends and 

family, going on long walks with my two lovely dogs, 

Talulah and Eva, or pottering in my garden. I spend most 

weekends by the seaside in Deal which I love. 

 

Hi everyone, I’m Mrs Abdi.  
Some of you may have already seen me around school 
or even know me from Apple, Ivy and Oak Classes in 
previous years!  You could possibly even know me 
from Breakfast Club.  I like to think of myself as 
friendly, well mannered, kind and caring.  
The thing I treasure most in life is time with my family, 
especially my children and I also enjoy nice long walks 
with my dogs, Milo and Mojo.  I like to draw and to do 
gardening; I find them both to be equally relaxing, 
even a good book before bed is a great way to unwind. 
I’m also married to a Head Chef so I have a genuine 
love for food.   Travelling to new places is something 
that truly makes me happy even though I don’t get to 
do it as much as I may like. I find it wonderful to 
experience different cultures, cuisine and to see the 
beauty of the world. Other languages also fascinate 
me.  I’m looking forward to making more fond 
memories with all you lovely children at Park Way.  

 


